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On behalf of the communities in the Wyoming, Niagara Park and Narara areas I would like to request 
that favourable consideration be given to moving these suburbs to Robertson from Dobell. 

The residents in these suburbs definitely see Gosford as there major service area and it makes sense 
to have their Government representation centred there. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ed McCarthy 

Regional Development Manager 

Central Coast Community Council 

1 Bay Village Rd Bateau Bay NSW 2261 

POB 4314 BAY VILLAGE NSW 2261 

Ph: 02 4333 4401 

Fax: 02 433 4402 

Mob: 0425277518 
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